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I'm requesting a formal investigation into due process around the powerhouse museum 
relocation to Parramatta. Community interests for locals in both Ultimo and Parramatta do not 
appear to have been taken into proper account, the relocation purpoted to be a boom for 
Parramatta appears to be destroying heritage artifacts both in terms of unrelocatable exhibits (the 
watt engine and train) and heritage buildings at the Parramatta site.  
 
I would like particular focus to me made into allegations that vested interests exist around 
government and property dealings at the ultimo site. The government exists to serve the people 
and nothing about this move seems to serve NSW citizens. 


